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Troutman Pepper attorneys Bryan Haynes, Agustin Rodriguez, and Matt Fay are published in Vapor Voice for their

article, “Troutman Lawyers Share Updates on MDO Lawsuits.”

Since the U.S. Food and Drug Administration issued the first marketing denial order in September 2021 as part of

the premarket tobacco product application process for electronic nicotine-delivery systems, vapor companies filed

49 appeals in 10 federal courts of appeal around the country. This update on the status of the cases is intended to

provide a snapshot of the pending litigation.
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